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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Roman topic, we will be designing and making a pauper stew.   Our preparations 

will begin this week when we will be tasting the vegetables we want to use.  Next week we will 

then chop the vegetables and make our stew. 

 

As we will be eating the stew in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

Mrs C Dickinson 

Year 4 Leader 

 


